
Media must register for the event: 

Media must RSVP via email to MariaDa@dor.wa.gov      

Include your name, phone #, news organization, and whether you plan to ask questions. 

Media Q&A: 

To ask a question, you must log in to the zoom meeting from a zoom account.  We 
will not be taking questions via phone, nor from unidentified persons. When it is 
your turn for the question, the host of the meeting will manually unmute you and 
call your name.   

Each media member will initially be permitted 1 question, which can include a follow up. 
If you have additional questions after that, please email MariaDa@dor.wa.gov during the 
meeting. 
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